
 

PRESS RELEASE 
Andrew Stevens, Director of Planning and Information at Oxford 
University Hospitals Trust, recently announced that all patients 
requiring endoscopy treatment will be required to travel to Oxford 
for the estimated four months that modernisation works are carried 
out at the Horton General Hospital. 
 
Whilst this was generally applauded, the issue of patient transport 
has not been addressed.  Keep the Horton General’s Chairman, 
Keith Strangwood, speaking recently on BBC local news and radio, 
expressed concerns about the lack of co-ordination between  
agencies. 
 
KTHG has learnt last weekend that, coinciding with the transfer of 
services to Oxford, major road works are being undertaken on the 
Banbury side of Oxford. Both the Wolvercote and Cutteslowe 
roundabouts are affected.  Work is estimated to last for 16 months. 
 
“I am absolutely astounded that the relevant departments at the 
OUHT, County Council and Health & Wellbeing Board did not 
consult with each other” said Mr Strangwood.  “It would seem 
perfectly obvious to me that, if you are going to suspend services 
at one hospital and transfer that service to a hospital almost thirty 
miles away, you would make absolutely certain that the patients 
travelling from the north of the county stand a racing chance of 
being able to attend their appointments on time”.    
 
“On a general note, this news does not bode well for the 
paramedics and ambulance drivers who will undoubtedly be put 
under additional stress due to the traffic congestion. Let us hope 
that the emergency EGS patients being transferred from Banbury 
are done so safely and without loss of life’ he added.  
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